## **Board of Directors**

Chair Steve Wilson – Hallie Q. Brown Community Center

Vice Chair Rosalie Moore

Secretary

Treasurer Natalie Obee

October 15, 2013

Chair, Community Improvement and Safety, Chair Channa Pittman

Richard Lang Visual Communications 475 Cleveland Avenue North St. Paul, MN 55104

Communications and Outreach, Chair Martha Tilton – Unity Church Unitarian

RE: Summit-University Planning Council support for St. Paul College sign variance

Chair, Neighborhood Development Committee Jeff Gardner – Cathedral Hill Business Association

Dear Richard:

Aurora St. Anthony Neighborhood Development Corporation – Vaughn Larry The Summit-University Planning Council Executive Committee has reviewed your request for a letter of support for a variance for the proposed sign at St. Paul College. The Committee voted to support your request for the variance. We also voted to support a full color sign, with images that change at 20 minute intervals. We feel the sign's location on Kellogg Boulevard, near the freeway, would minimize impact on the surrounding neighborhood.

Ramsey Hill Association Mary Morris

Sincerely,

Melvin Emanuel

Jean Schroepfer

Lori Mitchell

Simone LaRue Harris

Marquitta M. Ransom

Gerald Ransom

Adrienne Hannert

Harry Oda

Stephanie Stoessel

Dianne Moore

Natalie Obee Treasurer

Summit-University Planning Council

If you have any questions, please contact me at 612-716-1514.